
Submitter: Nolan Howell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

As a disabled veteran of United States Army , I oppose this bill!   

 

With the push to reduce funding for law-enforcement it is creating longer response 

times, and we as Oregonians need to be able to protect ourselves, no matter where 

we are in public! Concealed carry holders should be able to carry everywhere in 

public. Why you would try to restrict legal law abiding citizens from carrying firearms 

is absolutely ridiculous. It is our second amendment right and should not be restricted 

no matter the location.  

 

Awful horrendous things happen because bad non-law-abiding citizens abuse, guns 

vehicles, and many other tools to hurt and harm and even kill innocent people.  To 

think that lawn enforcement will always be there to stop these criminals is insane. We 

as free law abiding Americans have the right to defend ourselves and anyone who 

tries to harm the innocent, should not be restricted in any way from carrying a 

firearm. 

 

I am a US Army veteran and served and almost died for this freedom.  Please do not 

take my freedom, or the freedom of Oregonians by passing this bill!  

 

Oregonian, disabled veteran 

Nolan Howell 


